MEMORANDUM

To: All affected City Staff and Design Consultants
From; Jeff H. Edmonds, P.E., Director of Capital Programs
Date: July 1, 2015

Subject: Update to City Standard Specification 027602 Gravity Wastewater Lines

An update to City Standard Specification 027602 Gravity Wastewater Lines is being posted to the
Capital Programs website. This update corrects the pipe belly tolerance, which is 5%, to be consistent

with other Documents and City requirements. The revision to 027602 is located in Item 4.B.3 on page
5.

The revised Specification 027602 is dated 7-1-2015 and can be downloaded from the Capital Programs
website under PROCESS>Standard Specifications. Please make sure that the 7-1-2015 version of
027602 with the 5% belly tolerance is included in applicable City projects.

We invite and appreciate your input and suggestions to continually improve the Standard Specifications
and Details. Please address questions, comments and suggestions to Linda Gurley, P.E. at
LindaG@cctexas.com or 361-826-3529.

L)
eff H. Edmonds, P.E.



